
On Wednesday, June 17, 2015 5:10 PM, Mary Phillips <mephillips@ctsmail.net> wrote:

Hi Kay, 

Thought I should send these before we get buried in other things: 

At 5:45, the Board quorum ended as several members had to leave for other 
commitments. 

Ralph Guitar will be contacted by Shirley for further discussion regarding the possible 
assignment of an Eagle Scout project for the Library. 

Helena will e-mail the Board relative to the processes for holding a public hearing for the 
budget. 

Helena is working on solutions/bids for cleaning services for the Library. 

Copy Machine – there is currently no charge for this machine.  Helena is investigating 
various options to resolve this situation. 

Library Board will respond to the City (Carl Newton and Doug Smith) within the next 
week on trying to reach resolution on the 2014 budget issues. 

Helena noted there were 60 to 70 people in the Library today regarding the summer 
reading project – approximately 40 students have signed up for the program.  

--Mary 


